
 

 

1-24-23 
Dear Board of Supervisors, 
I am writing this with great sadness in my heart, regarding the coyote you have allowed to be 
caged in a parking lot for over 4 years.  
This type of containment for any animal is inhumane to say the least. Seeing footage of how 
stressed out this animal is breaking our hearts.  
 
Not only are we to be guardians for all animal’s as they do not have their own voice to speak 
up, these animals are sacred to the Native American Culture and also play a key roll in the eco 
system. 
 
I ask that you remove this coyote from its current living conditions and send it immediately to a 
wildlife rehabilitation sanctuary so it may be nurtured, healed and be with its family.  
 
Please, I plead with you to do the right thing. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Lori Wynn, 
CEO 
Guardians of the Wolves 
310-940-4097 
www.guardiansofthewolves.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.guardiansofthewolves.org/

